Chief Brian Hartman,

I, Sgt. Ronald Chittum am writing to notify you of my intent to retire effective, on February 2, 2024. | am sincerely
grateful for the chance to have served the citizens of Greenfield as a law enforcement officer for the last 20 years. It has
been an honor to serve and | am grateful for the knowledge and skills that | have gained along the way.

Thank you for the opportunities and friendship,

Sgt. Ronald L. Chittum Jr.




